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Hello,

First. It is stated that one of the goals of this project is to make the street feel “less highway.” However I haven’t
heard anything on whether these atrocious highway overhead signs will be removed. Can you please confirm that
they will be removed?

Second. Please separate bikes and pets at all crossings of the intersection.

Third. Please support “4B”, move the stop bars further back, and require all turning movements to have fully
protected turning signal arrows.

Fourth. Underpasses do not feel save to everyone, especially after dark. Please build a safe at-grade option for
people.

Thank you
Alex
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